
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Miss Beach  

Hiya everyone,  

I hope you are all well and are getting excited for 

when we hopefully return altogether in September. 

When you move into Year 3, I will be your new 

teacher and Mrs Reynard will also be working with 

us. I know most of you have met me before but I just 

wanted to say, hi!  

I have everything crossed that come September we 

can all return to school together to start our learning 

journey in Key Stage 2. I am really looking forward to 

getting to know you all properly and making a start on 

the interesting topics and learning we have planned in 

Year 3. 

Hopefully, see you ALL in September, Miss Beach ☺ 

 


